



Pamela Lancaster CEOB Chair

Motion to Support TechHire Nebraska January 28, 2016 Meeting of the Greater Nebraska Chief Elected Officials Board (CEOB)

TechHire Nebraska Support, Agenda Item 5E

Background: The TechHire grant is a discretionary grant program funded through the United States Department of Labor to support innovative approaches to moving lower skilled workers with barriers to training and employment on the fastest paths to well-paying information technology and high growth jobs in industries like healthcare, advanced manufacturing, financial services, and other in-demand sectors.

The grant requires the participation of a workforce board as a primary partner.

It is proposed that the Greater Nebraska Workforce Development Chief Elected Officials Board officially support TechHire Nebraska and commit to partnering in this proposal.